
Billions in new spending for
housing,  water,  parks  and
more  could  be  on  2018
California ballot
By Liam Dillon, Los Angeles Times

Californians could vote on billions of dollars in new spending
for  low-income  housing  developments  and  water  and  parks
improvements next year.

Gov. Jerry Brown and lawmakers are considering five proposals
that would finance new homes for low-income residents, build
parks  in  neighborhoods  without  them  and  restore  rivers,
streams  and  creeks  among  dozens  of  other  projects.  The
Legislature  is  likely  to  decide  how  much  money  would  be
borrowed and where it would be spent before it adjourns for
the year in mid-September — a debate that legislative leaders
say is pressing.

Voters have long backed bond financing, which allows the state
immediately to spend more money than is otherwise available
and pay back the debt with interest over time. Over the last
four decades, California voters have approved $164 billion in
bond spending while only rejecting $18 billion, according to
the nonpartisan Legislative Analyst’s Office.
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